
From: Schreiner, Mike [mailto:MSchreiner@ola.org]  

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 5:58 PM 
To: FOCA Communications 

Subject: RE: FOCA letter to the Premier re: ECO Bill 57 

 
Hi Michelle, 
Thank you for copying us on your correspondence. MPP Schreiner and our team feels very strongly on 
this issue and have started a petition for MPP Schreiner to present in the house.  
This move isn't about saving money. This is about silencing the critics who would speak out against cuts 
to child welfare, environmental protection and Francophone services. 
I’ve attached the petition here for your interest.  
Thank you, 
-Amy 
Amy Watson 
Office of Mike Schreiner, MPP 
Mschreiner@ola.org |416-325-4664 
http://mikeschreinermpp.ca/ 

 

 

Petition  
To the Legislative Assembly of Ontario  
 
WHEREAS the Child Advocate, Environmental Commissioner, and the French Language 
Services Commissioner are independent officers of the legislature who provide indispensable 
services to the people of Ontario.  
 
WHEREAS these independent officers are essential to provide oversight, hold government 
accountable and offer protections for the people of this province.  
 
WHEREAS each of these officer’s work has led to reforms that have been of great benefit to 
people.  
 
WHEREAS budgetary and investigative independence is essential for these positions to be 
effective and accountable to the public.  
 

THEREFORE, we the undersigned, petition the Legislative Assembly of Ontario to reinstate the 

Child Advocate, Environmental Commissioner, and the French Language Services 

Commissioner as stand-alone, independent offices with all their prior duties intact.  

 

Name Address Signature 

   

   

   

 

Please return (do not fax) the original signed petitions (no copies) to: Mike Schreiner MPP, Main 

Legislative Building, Unit 451, Queen’s Park, Toronto, ON, M7A 1A8   

mailto:Mschreiner@ola.org
http://mikeschreinermpp.ca/


From: FOCA Communications  
Sent: November 26, 2018 12:22 PM 
To: Ford, Doug-MPP <doug.ford@pc.ola.org> 
Cc: Horwath-QP, Andrea <ahorwath-qp@ndp.on.ca>; Fraser-CO, John <jfraser.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org>; 
Schreiner, Mike <MSchreiner@ola.org> 
Subject: FOCA letter to the Premier re: ECO Bill 57 
 
To the office of the Premier: 
(cc: party leaders) 
 
Please see the attached letter, from the Federation of Ontario Cottagers’ Associations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Lewin 
FOCA Communications & Development Coordinator 
communications@foca.on.ca   705-749-3622  Twitter: @MichelleatFOCA 
Federation of Ontario Cottagers’ Associations 
#201 - 159 King St., Peterborough, ON K9J 2R8   www.foca.on.ca     
FOCA is on Facebook and Twitter. Connect with us there!  
 
 

https://foca.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/FOCA-letter-Premier-ECO-Bill-57-Nov26-2018.pdf
mailto:communications@foca.on.ca
https://twitter.com/MichelleatFOCA
http://www.foca.on.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/foca.on.ca
https://twitter.com/foca_info

